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CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

LPR 1830.1, “NASA Employee Assistance Program,” dated February 20, 2005, is 
hereby canceled.  LPR 1830.1 duplicates NPD 1830.1, “NASA Employee Assistance 
Program,” and there are no requirements for a Center specific directive.  Additional 
information on the employee assistance program may be found at: 
 
NASA Occupational Health, Employee Assistance Program web site 
(http://ohp.ksc.nasa.gov/disciplines/eap/index.html) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Douglas L. Dwoyer 
Associate Director for Operations 
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